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According to Wikipedia: 

 

Vote-by-mail in Oregon has maintained a high level of support since it was passed in 

1998. A survey done in 2003 by Dr. Priscilla Southwell, a professor of Political 

Science at University of Oregon, shows that 81% of respondents favored the vote-by-

mail system while 19% favored traditional voting at poll booths. The poll also shows 

high favorability among registered Democrats (85%) and registered Republicans 

(76%) alike. Thirty percent of respondents said they voted more often since vote-by-

mail was enacted.[7] 

 

Stop pandering to TRUMP! This is the stupidest thing I read this morning. And that 

saying something! Take away something soo popular with both Democrats and 

Republican. Good job. 
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